
 

Our Voice 
Parents’ Conference 

 Friday 16th March  

9.30a.m to 1.45 p.m.  
 

 

Our Voice is proud to present our 2018 

Parents’ Conference.  

Please join us for:  

 Updates from Heads of Departments 

responsible for services for SEND  

 A choice of tailored workshops led by 

experts on a range of different SEND-

related topics.  

 The opportunity to book 1:1 sessions 

with professionals to discuss specific 

issues and concerns you may have.   

 Full programme to be 

confirmed shortly.  

 

Workshops expected 

to include:  

 Pre-schoolers 

 Transition from 

primary to 

secondary school 

 Post 16  

 Community 

nursing, Dietetics 

and Scan – what 

they do & how to 

access 

 Dyslexia  

 Sleep training  

 

If you have any questions, 

Booking will open shortly. If 

you have any questions in the 

meantime, please contact us on 

07516 662315 or email on 

info@ourvoiceenfield.org.uk 
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